
At this time, our model homes are open and offering in-person 
appointments or virtual tours. 

The safety and well-being of our customers, team members and 
communities remain a high priority. We continue to follow applicable 
public health orders to provide the safest environment possible.

We politely ask that you do not visit if you are not feeling well. Also, 
we encourage you to follow the advice of the Centers for Disease 
Control (CDC) that older persons and those with underlying health 
conditions stay home.

COVID-19 Update

All of our sales offices and model homes are currently no handshake 
areas, but you will be greeted with a warm hello and friendly smile.

To follow ‘social distancing’ recommendations, the number of visitors 
at one time in our sales offices and model homes will be limited. 

All employees are required to wear a face mask and all visitors are 
strongly encouraged to do the same.

Our sales offices, model homes and Design Studios are being cleaned 
and sanitized routinely.


